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NEWSLETTER 
No. 24 – 17th August, 2017 

 
 
 

 

If you need to contact the school or want an email forwarded on to a teacher, please email it to 
northcote.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

 
 

 
Important School Diary Dates - 2017 

 
Aug 18 Fri *Prep Excursion to Legoland Education Centre travelling by Bus 
 23 Wed Community Sub-Committee Meeting – Buck Mulligan’s, 217 High St 
 26 Sat Annual NPS Trivia Night 
 28 Mon Education Sub-Committee Meeting 
 29 Tue Out of School Hours Committee Meeting – 2.30 p.m. - Staffroom 
   (Please let the school know if you would like to attend) 
   Environmental Sub-Committee Meeting – 7.00 p.m. - Staffroom 
 
Sep 1 Fri *Prep Excursion to Scienceworks and Planetarium travelling by Bus 
 4 Mon Pupil Free day – No School for Students 
 11 Mon Gr 3/4 Swimming Program Begins to 21/9 (not Fridays) 
 22 Fri End Term 3 – 2.30 p.m. finish 
 
Oct 9 Mon Term 4 starts – 9.00 a.m. 
 16-17 Mon-Tues Gr 1/2 S & T camp 
 17-18 Tues-Wed Gr 1/2 B, G & N/K camp 
 18 Wed Community Sub-Committee Meeting 
 23 Mon Education Sub-Committee Meeting 
 24 Tue Out of School Hours Committee Meeting – 2.30 p.m. - Staffroom 
   (Please let the school know if you would like to attend) 
   Environmental Subcommittee Meeting – 7.00 p.m. - Staffroom 
 26 Thu Whole School performance – more news to come 
 31 Tue Whole School Photos and Grade 6 Graduation Photo 
    
Nov 7 Tue Melbourne Cup Holiday – No School for Students 
 15 Wed Community Sub-Committee Meeting 
 20 Mon Education Sub-Committee Meeting 
 21 Tue Out of School Hours Committee Meeting – 2.30 p.m. - Staffroom 
   (Please let the school know if you would like to attend) 
   Environmental Sub-Committee Meeting – 7.00 p.m. Staffroom 
 
Dec 22 Fri Last day of School – 1.30 p.m. finish 
 
   * Permission for these excursions can be given in Compass 
 

 

BOOK PARADE – MONDAY – 9.15 a.m. (see page 3) 
 
 
 

mailto:northcote.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Greetings … 
Student Achievement 
100+ Days of Preps 

After a 100 plus days of Prep, it’s actually 109 as of today, Sam, Eleanor, Xander, and Olive have school 
all figured out.  Here are their insights into 100 days of school: 
Sam 
Now that you have been in school for 109 days, do you like school? 
Yes, it’s fun!  We have playgrounds!  The first time I came to school, I was so shy but I now know all about 
the school.  Like when I first came in, there was nothing on the walls (waving his arm about) but now I 
can see all of my work on the walls. 
Do you think you are smarter now than you were at Kinder? 
Yes.  When I was at Kinder, I didn’t know how to write a work and now I can write a letter! 
What about the teachers here? 
The teachers are very good and I barrack for Laura…. And the Bombers! 
 
Eleanor C 
Now that you have been in school for 109 days, do you like school? 
It’s pretty good but we did go in the newspaper… the tiles need to be put back in.  We don’t have to 
work all day and we get to play. 
Do you think you are smarter now than you were at Kinder? 
Yes, when I started I didn’t even know my magic words and now I can write them down. 
What about the teachers here? 
They’re good.  The teachers help us if we’re not getting it so right. 
Why would you recommend to parents to bring their children here to our school? 
Because there’s more room. 
 
Xander 
Now that you have been in school for 109 days, do you like school? 
It’s a little bit good.  (Xander seemed to have something else on his mind and said ‘Now that I’ve got you 
here …‘ and went on to let me know about an idea he had about the top turf and who should play there.  
He said that he was working it out with his teachers.  Nothing like going to the top!  Well played Xander! 
Back to the questions. 
Why? 
It tells you more of what you didn’t already know.  We do a mix of hard work and easy work. 
Are there any improvements we need to make to our school? 
No. 
What about the teachers here? 
They teach us stuff that we didn’t know.   
Why would you recommend to parents to bring their children here to our school? 
I think you should bring your children to this school because it helps you learn. 
Who do you barrack for? 
Cats! 
 
Olive 
Now that you have been in school for 109 days, do you like school? 
Yes. 
Why? 
Lots of people like this school.  My mum and dad like this school because they come here a lot.  There’s 
lots of things to play on here.  At the start I was scared but not anymore cos I have been here a while. 
Do you think you are smarter now than you were at Kinder? 
Yes.  Because I don’t do baby things like scribbling, anymore?  I can write now.   
What about the teachers here? 
They help me learn because they know lots of things. 
Why would you recommend to parents to bring their children here to our school? 
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(Nodding) – This school is a good school. 
 
The preps celebrated their 100 days by making ‘100’ glasses, chocolate crackles with 100s and 1000s, 
playdough and badges with ‘100 days of Prep’ on them. 
 
Well done our Preppies, onwards and upwards! 
2016 Annual report  
Our 2016 Annual Report has been approved by the Regional Office and is now available on the school 
website for you to read.  I encourage you to do so.   
 
Looking forward to the book parade on Monday morning.  Please note, the book parade will be held in 
the Hall if weather is poor and will replace our usual Monday morning assembly. 
 

Warm regards, 
Kerrie  
 
 

 

  BOOK WEEK 21st ς 25th AUGUST  

Once again we are getting close to the exciting week where we celebrate our love of reading and books 
by dressing up and representing our favourite book characters. 

The theme for 2017 is:  Escape to Everywhere! 

The Children’s Book Council of Australia has published a wonderful list of Australian contemporary 
authors for all ages that can be accessed on http://www.cbca.org.au/book-week-2017. 

Come dressed as one of the new popular characters or much loved ones from the past. It will be fun to 
guess who is who! 

On Monday 21st morning assembly will be replaced by the very popular “BOOK PARADE”. Weather 
permitting this will take place on the ABC turf (Helen St. Side of the school). Plan B will be advised if it 
rains. 

Our school has many budding authors so come and celebrate our published Australian authors and our 
Australian authors of the future. 

 

 

 

Lunch Club  
Are you looking for an alternative to playing outside? Do you enjoy being creative and building 
things? Would you like to make some new friends? If so, LUNCH CLUB is for you! 
 
Lunch club will run every TUESDAY LUNCHTIME, in the HALL. The activities, as selected by the 
students, will be drawing AND Lego. 
 
To ensure Lunch Club is a success we are asking for donations of Lego. Any new or used Lego of any 
size, shape and colour would be greatly appreciated. Even if you can spare an ice-cream tub full, that 
would make a big difference!  
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Premiers Reading Challenge 2017 
Dear Radiant, Reliable, Resilient, Responsible Readers, 
To all of you who have signed up for the Premier’s Reading Challenge: Just a few weeks left to read, 
read, read! Last Day is Friday 8th September so it would be excellent if you could complete your reading 
before then so you can log it in! 
 
Already 21 Respectable Readers have FINISHED! So a special SHOUT OUT goes to: 
 

12 Natasha:  Tatjana G, Django R 

12 Sharif:  Nelly M, Camryn N, Bridget S, Hamish E 

12 Stephanie: Rosie E 

12 Niki/Katie:  April E 

34 Leah:  Lucinda C 

34 Jennifer:  Samuel J 

34 Janelle:  Ella S 

34 Kate:  Jorja N, Freya R 

56 Penny:  Angus C 

56 Emma:  Makari S, Emma M, Jonathan P, Mia P 

56 Tracy:  Lucas G 

56 Steve:  Gully T, Eva V 
 
Thank you! Stephanie 
 

 

 Trivia Night -  26th August  

The Trivia Night is only two weeks away and t he event has almost sold out!  

We have some excellent raffle and silent auction items that will be selling on the night 

so have your coins ready! The raffle tickets will range from $2 to $10 each and there's 

some great hampers on offer. 

Don't forget to get  onto Trybooking and order your pizzas at only $15 each! They'll be 

delivered to your table at 7:30pm.  

https://www.trybooking.com/300832 
 

We appreciate your support with this and are looking forward to a successful 

(and fun) night!  Please email community.nps@gmail.com if you have any 

questions. 

 

Book your 2017 Trivia Night tickets 

now!  https://www.tr ybooking.com/300832  

We'll be running a loud auction on the night of this beautiful artwork, 

generously donated by Charis White (Anderson and Lucia's mum). We're 

looking forward to a great night.   

 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/300832
https://www.edumail.vic.gov.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=KnBi3F5hB6BDTBPKycs30AVcxJ5FUr0S_rCnpf3KnN8LioeTzM_UCA..&URL=mailto%3acommunity.nps%40gmail.com
https://www.edumail.vic.gov.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=kWufOH1qhmuY4EIVInDEGXkWJIlAR8sUOcbOf3XPPLt0U7VN6s_UCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.trybooking.com%2f300832
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Advertisements  

The Dept. of Education (DE&T) does not endorse the products & services of any private advertiser 

or notice contained in this newsletter.  No responsibility is accepted by the Dept. of Education (DE&T) 

or this school for the accuracy of information contained in advertisements or claims made by t hem.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


